
Time: 
Place: 
Purpose: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 29, 1976 

Centerville High School 
Meet with School Board to discuss common problems 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Charles McQueeney 

Russell Sweetman 
Leonard Stubbs 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
School Board Member Richard Topper 

Richard Marshall 
David Karl (arrived at 8:30 P.M.) 

Jeff Dunn and Stephen St. Paul, representing WCWT-Centerville High 
School station, solicited cormnuntty involvement in the station and asked 
for suggestions to improve their news report. Mr. McQueeney suggested that 
an agenda be sent to the station for Council Meetings. 

Mr. Topper reported that the survey taken by the school administration 
concerning the opening of Judson Road resulted in 50-50 in favor of and 
against. Some schedule changes in school hours will be made. The School 
Board wjll continue to consider the opening of Judson Road. Mayor Green 
suggested that Judson be opened on an experimental basis, if problem is 
created, the street could then be closed. 

Discussed was the future for the Magsig Building on West Franklin Street. 
Mayor Green suggested that the building perhaps be used as a Community 
recreational facility (YMCA). The school administration is pursuing an 
appraisal of the subject property. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


